
 

 

 
Dear Guest,           March 31, 2020 
 
At Twin Oaks Campground & Cabins we are committed to the health and safety of our guests 
and our community. Like you, we have experienced the effect that COVID-19 is having on our 
nation and we are adjusting as necessary. 
 
STAY AT HOME ORDER, CLOSED UNTIL APRIL 13: 
Because of the ongoing COVID-19 outbreak and the current Stay At Home order issued on 
March 23rd by Michigan’s governor, Twin Oaks will remain closed to recreational camping until 
at least April 13th. This will likely be amended as the situation remains fluid.  
 
During this time, our campstore, playground, bathrooms, cabins, and campsites will be closed 
for recreational use. Under the order, we will provide campsites to critical infrastructure 
workers and full time RV dwellers, as long as they remain fully self-contained in their trailers. If 
you fall into this category, please contact us for more info.  
 
EXISTING RESERVATIONS & CANCELLATIONS: 
Because the situation is changing so rapidly, we are taking this one week at a time. For now, we 
are keeping all our existing reservations on the books. We will contact you if we need to cancel 
your reservation due to an extension of the Stay at Home Order.   
 
If you would like to cancel your reservation for any reason, we completely understand, and we 
will waive all cancellation fees. 
 
LOOKING FORWARD: 
We would like to take this opportunity  to  encourage our valued customers to please heed the 
Order and take care of yourselves and your families. If we all undertake to do our civic duty, 
there is a hopeful chance that we will be enjoying a great summer soon. 
Stay positive, stay safe, and let us know if you have any questions! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Hayley & Michael, Owners 
Twin Oaks Campground & Cabins 


